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Monday 1st October 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We cannot believe it is nearly half term! Your children have settled in so well and 

are really showing themselves to be very grown up and independent! 

We would all like to celebrate the fact that they have started here at Wraysbury 

in a special Welcome and Harvest Assembly on: 

Friday 19th October at 9.15 am 

(Coffee served from 8.45 in the Library) 

The PTFA has purchased a gift for each child which we would like to present to 

them in the assembly as a memento of their first school. 

We would love you to come and join us for the assembly and the PTFA would like to 

serve refreshments to you after drop off (8.45) through until the start of the 

assembly.  This would give them a chance to meet you and mean that you can get to 

know each other a little better.  This will be held in the Library adjacent to the 

Hall. 

The children will also be using it as an opportunity to celebrate Harvest and so they 

will share some of their Harvest Songs with you.   

Please can we ask you not to come into the Hall until we have seated the two 

classes, it can be a bit scary walking into a Hall full of parents! 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Fox 

Headteacher 
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